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DIARY  DATES 
JUNE 
Friday 3rd 
Assembly 9am 
 

Monday 6th 
SAPSASA Girls’ Netball 
 

Wed 8th—Fri 10th 
Year 6 Camp 
 

Friday 10th 
Performance 
‘Like You, Like Me’ 

Friday 17th 
Assembly 9am 
 

Monday 20th 
Governing Council Mtg 
 

Wednesday 29th 
ART SHOW 

 

 
 

JULY 
Friday 1st 
Assembly  9am 

 
 
 

Dear Families, 
This week our Reception to Year 5 students have participated in water safety sessions 

at the ARC Campbelltown. These sessions were postponed earlier in the year and we 

have been very fortunate to have the opportunity to continue this learning. Our 

students learned a variety of skills including entering the water safely to learning how 

to stay safe around different waterways. 
 

On our Student Free Day on Tuesday 14th of June, staff will continue to work 

collaboratively to explore the curriculum resources provided by the Department for 

Education to ensure we are delivering a high quality, guaranteed and viable 

curriculum. They will review their current teaching practices and develop further 

assessment tasks linked to the Australian Curriculum to support the learning outcomes 

of our students. 
 

NAPLAN online testing occurred last week with makeup days this week for any Year 3 

& 5 students who were absent during the testing period. We will receive results from 

the tests later this year and these results will be analysed and used to determine any 

patterns and future directions for students and the school. 
 

Last week our Walk to School Safely Day was a great success with almost 85% of our 

school community participating in the morning walk to school! A big thank you to 

Foodland for supporting us by providing fresh fruit for our students, to the parents who 

volunteered their time to set up and serve, and to our school staff for leading groups 

of students from the various starting points. Some of the students enjoyed the 

opportunity to promote this message through the Seven News weather live crosses. It 

was certainly a great celebration of healthy activities and being safe in our 

community! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are continuing our focus on Actions for Happiness and using the 10 key actions to 

support our GREAT DREAM philosophy. Each week there will be more information 

shared through the Skoolbag App about the GREAT DREAM actions and how these 

can enhance the wellbeing of our community. Please connect to Skoolbag App so 

you can continue to receive this information. 
 

Next week is Reconciliation Week with the theme of Be Brave Make Change. Our Year 

6 students will be leading activities focused on learning about Reconciliation. This will 

culminate in an Assembly on Friday where we will have Michael Miller, who is a Kaurna 

Nao man from South Australia and the executive director of Mimi Arts in Katherine 

(Australia’s oldest art centre), who will be presenting a Welcome to Country. 

Unfortunately we are still unable to invite families to our assemblies, however, I'm sure 

our students will be happy to share their experience with you! 
 

We wish Sue from NOSHC all the very best as she leaves us to take on new pursuits. We 

thank her for the contribution and impact she has had to many of our students’ lives 

through the NOSHC program. 
 

Kind regards, 

Melissa 

 

You can contact us: 
Telephone:  8362 4666 
Email:dl.0131.info@schools.sa.edu.au 
Web:  www.norwoodps.sa.edu.au 

Proud Sponsor of  
Mulberry Hall 

 
 
 

Monday 13th 
QUEEN’S BIRTHDAY  
PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

Tuesday 14th  
STUDENT FREE DAY 



 

 

2023 Enrolments 
If there are families living within our catchment area who are looking to enrol their child for 

Reception 2023, a Registration of Interest for Reception Placement (ROI) will need to be 

completed as soon as possible to ensure a place is allocated for their child. 
 

This includes younger siblings of students currently with us. 
 

Also if you know that you will be moving on at the end of the year, could you please advise 

us as soon as possible? 
 

We are already looking at numbers for next year and early information is vital to the process. 
 

If you require an ROI or any further information please contact Kerri in the front office 

kerri.linke607@schools.sa.edu.au  Tel 8362 4666. 

Governing Council Report 
The Governing Council are happy to see the completion of the new covered seating area outside 

Mulberry Hall. From all reports, the students are enjoying using this new space. The mulberry tree outside 

Mulberry Hall had to be moved for the development and has been carefully transplanted to the front of 

the school. Mulberry Hall’s namesake still remains. It is a timely reminder that the nature play and outdoor 

development was funded by school fundraising. Parent and student volunteering, donations and 

supporting fundraising events are vital for further developments to benefit our children (plus it’s great fun 

volunteering and meeting other families). It is understandable that time commitments can be difficult 

when juggling the workload of life but an extra set of hands for even a short period of time is always 

appreciated. Unfortunately the federal election sausage sizzle could not go ahead due to lack of 

volunteers. The Community Engagement and Fundraising Committee are having an informal meeting 

next Tuesday 31st May at 6pm at The Colonist, all are welcome to come and share ideas! 
 

Due to the weather, whole school assemblies have been moved back indoors. Unfortunately due to the 

number of people to room size restrictions that the Department of Education recommends, there is not 

enough capacity for parents to attend. This is something that continues to be discussed at GC meetings 

to ensure the safety of our school community.  
 

The Art Show will be held in Mulberry Hall on 29th June. Families will be allowed in the hall for this event as 

it will be staggered entry throughout the afternoon and evening.  
 

Finally, the GC would like to recognise and thank the contributions of Sue from NOSHC who is moving on 

to new challenges. She has been an asset to the service and we wish her well. A gift has been organised 

on behalf of the school community.  
 

Written by Aimee Patten on behalf of the Governing Council  

(Ros Usher, Sam Pitson, Wendy Haydon, Susan Baker, Gemma Page, Dan Pryor, Jemma Anderson, Iresha Anodani 

and Amy Myles)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope everyone is enjoying our newly completed pergola area.  We think it’s great! 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Disclaimer 

Please be aware that the school does not endorse the external activities and organisations advertised in our 

newsletters—information is shared in good faith.  

Parents should exercise due diligence when determining their child’s involvement. 


